
SAFETY ON WALKS 
 

The club encourages safe bushwalking practices by asking that all individuals on any 
walk be aware of the need to look out for the welfare of others in the party, especially 
the less experienced members of the party. The leader will follow the leader guidelines 
set down by the club, but there is a mutual obligation on other walkers to raise any 
concerns they may have about the route, weather, tired walkers, etc. with the leader and 
fellow walkers. Don't suffer in silence. 
 

Walking in wilderness or remote areas also has its hazards if an emergency occurs. 
Walk leaders going into wilderness or remote areas may ask the club for the use of a 
personal locator beacon (PLB). For details contact the Walks Officer. Such an emergency 
beacon, however, should only be used in life-threatening situations since their activation 
triggers a national and international rescue procedure and actions by the police and rescue 
services. Walkers should consider all other options for the safe return of the party before 
considering the activation of a PLB. 

 


